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BY E-MAIL AND WEB POSTING 

 
Aug 11, 2021 
 
 
To: All Licensed Electricity Distributors 

Independent Electricity System Operator 
   
Re: Elimination of Reporting of Connection Impact Assessments and System 

Impact Assessments 
 
 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is amending the Reporting and Record-keeping 
Requirements (RRRs) for electricity distributors and the Independent Electricity System 
Operator (IESO).   
 
Licensed electricity distributors are required under section 2.1.15 of the RRRs to report 
on completed Connection Impact Assessments and the IESO reports on completed 
System Impact Assessments under section RRR 7.1.3. These reporting requirements 
were introduced in response to the requirement that distributors and IESO provide this 
information as required by O. Reg. 326/09 (Mandatory Information RE Connections).  
 
On July 1, 2021, O. Reg 326/09 was revoked. As a result, the OEB is amending the 
RRRs to delete sections 2.1.15 and 7.1.3, the reporting requirements associated with 
the Regulation, effective immediately.   
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to 
performance_reporting@oeb.ca.   
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
Original Signed By  
 
 
Brian Hewson 
Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance 

https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/RRR-Electricity-20200331.pdf#page=23
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